
From: Chris Canfield - DNR
To: Josh Carlisle; Patrick Murphy; Carson Hatcher, Mindy
Cc: Matthew Samel; Ryan Bruner; Joe Maclaren - DNR
Subject: RE: 8 North, LLC. spill/flowline leak identified at Brereton 1-14, 8J
Date: Tuesday, February 23, 2016 11:54:44 AM
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Thanks Josh,
 
This is to acknowledge your reporting of the subject release to the COGCC within 24-hours of
 discovery.
 
Chris
 
Chris Canfield, P.G.
Environmental Protection Specialist
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From: Josh Carlisle [mailto:jcarlisle@extractionog.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2016 10:48 AM
To: Chris Canfield - DNR; Patrick Murphy; Carson Hatcher, Mindy
Cc: Matthew Samel; Ryan Bruner; Maclaren - DNR, Joe
Subject: 8 North, LLC. spill/flowline leak identified at Brereton 1-14, 8J
 
Chris et. al.,
This e-mail is to summarize the initial conversations held yesterday with Chris Canfield (COGCC) and
 Patrick Murphy (Boulder County) and efforts yesterday and subsequent conversation today with
 Mindy Carson-Hatcher (Landowner- Boulder County Open Space) regarding a spill/flowline leak that
 was identified at the Brereton 1-14, 8J location located at NWSE, Sec. 14, T1S, R69W.  Reference
 COGCC facility ID is 321416 and the operator is 8 North.  8 North will be meeting onsite today with
 County Representatives.
 
Yesterday afternoon work began to identify the issue that was visually identified, and  during that
 effort contaminated soil was encountered.  The roustabout crew then excavated around the
 flowline, and got to a stopping point so as to provide enough information to notify said parties.  We
 believe there is more excavation that will be needed and I will engage Tasman Geo-Sciences to aid
 in determining and verifying the extent.  No groundwater has been encountered at this time.
 
We will be submitting an initial form 19 in the next couple of days with follow up efforts.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
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Mr. Maclaren has been cc’d as a matter of inclusion due to flowline leak identification.
 

Josh Carlisle
Environmental Supervisor
Extraction Oil & Gas
jcarlisle@extractionog.com
O: 720-481-2372
C: 303-618-0003

370 17th St., Ste. 5300
Denver CO 80202
 
 
 
 

 

This message, including any attachments, is intended only for the use of the individual(s) to which it is addressed 
and may contain information that is privileged/confidential. Any other distribution, copying or disclosure is 
strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient or have received this message in error, please notify us 
immediately by reply e-mail and permanently delete this message including any attachments, without reading it 
or making a copy. Thank you.
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